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Letter to participants from GPs



Practice Letterhead
Dear,
We are writing let you know about a research study at the Nuffield Orthopedic Hospital in which you might be interested in taking part. The study is called: PROVE (Physiotherapy Rehabilitation for Osteoporotic Vertebral Fracture).   
The aim of the study is to compare three types of physiotherapy treatment for people with osteoporosis of the spine, to see which treatment helps to improve people’s symptoms and daily function. The results of the study will be used to guide future treatment for this condition.
I am writing to you because our records show that you have backache caused by osteoporosis (reduced bone density) in your spine. We have included an information sheet for you from the team carrying out the study. The study team is Karen Barker, principal investigator, Tamsin Hughes, physiotherapist and Varsha Gandhi, study coordinator at the Nuffield Orthopedic Centre, Oxford. Please read the enclosed information and consider if you are interested in participating in the study.
If you decide to take part in this study, the study team would talk with you to check whether you meet the study criteria. If you took part you would need to come to the Nuffield Orthopedic Hospital between 3-9 times over a period of one year. You would be also asked to complete some questionnaires about your health. The number of visits depends on which treatment a computer randomly allocates to you. The three types of physiotherapy treatments are Exercise Therapy, Manual Therapy and Usual Care.
If you decide to take part you can mail in the reply slip enclosed in the information pack or call 01865 737424 to speak to a member of the team. Please note that the research team has not been given your name and address.
Please find enclosed a participant information sheet with further detail about the study. 
Yours sincerely,                                                                                          

GP/Practice Nurse name here
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